Hi parents!

Here is a recap of last week's session:

Last session, we worked on applications of number theory, the most famous being the Fibonacci Sequence and Pascal's Triangle. The girls looked for patterns in the two famous examples and we discussed how they appear in nature, including why flowers look they way they are and how to construct a perfect spiral! 
The girls also worked on paper chromatography and separated black ink into its separate colors! The girls created unique patterns in coffee filters with different colored markers.

To see more of our last session, please see the pictures attached! Our next session will be in two weeks on Friday, November 17.

Thanks,

Ladies in Training
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